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20 October 2016 

Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
PO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Dr Bean 

Thank you for your further email of 22 September 2016 about obtaining a copy of a 
presentation from the Public and Active Transport Committee, which I understand you have 
since been provided. 

I apologise on behalf of Council for the time taken to provide you a copy of the presentation. I 
understand the relevant Council officer was away sick and your email was marked for 
actioning on their return, as the matter was not considered urgent. 

If seeking similar information in the future, I encourage you to use the email address provided 
in my last letter for a quicker response. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Quirk 
LORD MAYOR 

Ref: LM06115-2016 

Keeping Brisbane on the right track 
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